
 

Summer Term – Wednesday 7th June 

School Newsletter 

Headteacher 
Welcome from the 

I hope everyone has enjoyed the May half term 
holidays – especially with such lovely, sunny 
weather. It has been fantastic to see all children 
back in school this week and excited about their 
new learning. There is lots to look forward to this 
half term with sports events for all year groups, a 
School Streets Road Closure and community event, 
Eid-ul-Adha, transition activities and end of year 
celebrations. We’re looking forward to seeing our 
parents and carers in school soon. 
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Dates for your Diary for Summer Term… 

This week (5th Jun – 9th Jun) 

Mon 5th Jun World Environment Day 

Wed 7th Jun Families finding out who will be their child’s class teacher next year 

Thu 8th Jun World Ocean Day 

  

Next week (12th Jun – 16th Jun) 

Thu 15th Jun National Clean Air Day 

Thu 15th Jun Chapel St road closure, 2.30pm – 4pm (in support of clean air day) 

Fri 16th Jun Class photo day 

  

Week 3 (19th Jun – 23rd Jun) Sports Week! 

Mon 19th Jun Year 5 and year 6 sports afternoon from 1pm parents welcome! 

Tue 20th Jun Year 1 and year 2 sports afternoon from 1pm parents welcome! 

Wed 21st Jun EYFS sports day (morning & afternoon) parents welcome! 

Wed 21st Jun Special Author event in the morning for year 3 and year 4 

Thu 22nd Jun Year 3 and year 4 sports afternoon from 1pm parents welcome! 

Fri 23rd Jun Super Learning Day! 

  

Week 4 (26th Jun – 30th Jun)  

Fri 30th Jun Eid parties for Eid-ul-Adha 

  

Week 5 (3rd Jul – 7th Jul) Secondary school transition week 

Week 7 (17th Jul – 21st Jul)  

Mon 17th Jul Year 6 leaver’s assembly parents welcome! 

Mon 17th Jul Year 6 leaver’s disco 

  
 

  

School finishes for the Summer Holidays on  
Friday 21st July at 3.15pm! 

Keep up to date with Term Dates and our School Calendar on our website here: 

https://www.chapelstreetprimary.co.uk/  
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Word of the week: 

Mrs Pilling’s ‘word of the week’ this week is: 

Adoration 
What do you think it means? 

How would you use it in a sentence? 

STARS OF THE WEEK 

Fact of the week: 
 

Mrs Hughes’ Fact of the Week this week is:  
 

What is a sphinx? Challenge: What 
artefacts have helped us learn about 

Ancient Egypt? 

Assembly Reading… 

 Well done to Sadiyah in 5C 
who read our story to the 
whole school in assembly 
last half term. They chose, 
“Always and Forever” by 
Alan Durant and Debi Gliori 
The book is about forest 
friends remembering their 
friend Fox who passed away.  

 

Class Photo Day… 

 

 

John Hunt Photography will be coming to school next 
Friday, to take class photographs of your children’s lovely, 

smiley faces! 
Please ensure your children come to school in their full 

Active Uniform and bring their biggest smiles! 

A huge “well done” to all our children for their efforts last half term. 

We are so proud of you all! 

 

 

Don’t miss our sports days, starting on  
Monday 19th June! 

More news to follow soon – all parents welcome 
to join us to watch your children enjoy the fun! 

Sports Week… 

 

Attendance… 

 

 

Everyone tried very hard last half term 
and to come to school every day, on 

time.   
Let’s work together to improve our 

attendance for this half term – we can 
do it! 


